15th October, 1954.
Deer Ir. Thomson,

Thenk you for sending me the new tables you have prepared
of what has been called the Fisher-Behrens Test, I appreciate
that, a8 you suggest, there is & great deal ‘hin using
8in? instead of the angle, and will discuss the matter with
Dr. Yates. In any case, I am sure your naw tables should ba
published, and should like to know whether you are arranging
for this, or would like me to explore the posaibility of
publishing either in a later edition of Statistical Tables
or, let ua say, in the Besearch 8ection, series B, of the

Royal Statistical Society.

Yours aincerely,



